The Jason Foundation

In addition to a new operating platform, The Jason Foundation is proud to add
two new 1 hour modules to the On-Line Library!

NEW MODULES AVAILABLE!

Bullying and Suicide

This training module delves into the

&

Non-Suicidal Self-Injury

This training discusses the issue of

“First in several
new modules to be
produced in a new

1 hour module
format to address

specific issues
problem of bullying in schools and its non-suicidal self-injury (NSSI) and within youth
relation to suicide. Facts, myths, and how it relates to suicidal ideation, suicide awareness
research regarding bullying and Examples of NSS|, factors that and prevention.”

suicide are discussed. Suggested
protective factors and
recommendations are provided for
educators. The training module and
research are presented by Dr. Scott
Poland and Richard Lieberman, noted

axperts in the suicide prevention field.

contribute, and signs associated with
the behavior are studied. Also,
recommendations on how to respond
to a young person who may be
struggling with these habits are
provided. The training module and
research are presented by Dr. Scott
Poland and Richard Lieberman, noted

and.. users can
now reset their
password on-line
without having to
contact the
foundation by
phone!

LOG IN

experts in the suicide prevention field.

Online Training Directions:
coto: http://jasonfoundation.com/courses

LOGIN or Recisre >

My Courses: Select a course of interest *

Lost Password

1 CREDIT-HOUR: BULLYING AND SUICIDE; NON-SUICIDAL SELF-INJURY
2 CREDIT-HOURS: YOUTH SUICIDE: “A SILENT EPIDEMIC” (MODULE 5) NEW ;
Mental Health Issues Surrounding Suicidal Ideation; The History of Suicide Prevention; Prevention
is the Key; & ARCHIVES: (TIME VARIES)
* TN Senate Bill No. 57 mandates the completion of dt least two hours of suicide
prevention training (each year) for school employees working directly with students.

Printed certificates due to J.Feiling by December 16t 2016

- the Friday before Winter Break) mailbox outside office door and also behind wall in Main Office.
Expect a brief visit during your planning (the first week in January) to sign-off on training confirmation sheet

sent to Central Office. See J.Feiling with any questions, comments or concerns. Thank you!


http://jasonfoundation.com/courses

